
Dear Friends and Supporting Churches, 

 

We hope everyone has had a blessed Thanksgiving and are looking forward to a Merry Christmas.  We have enjoyed 

the get-togethers and joyful spirit of this time of year for sure!  

 

Deputation Update 

 

November allowed us the opportunity to deliver a box truck to missionary Sid Madden with Gospel Transport 

Ministries.  We were able to meet and deliver the truck to Bro. Madden in Lexington, Kentucky.  The timing of the 

delivery was perfect for us to be able to take part in the God Save America Conference at Clays Mill Road Baptist 

Church.  We were able to set up a table and share a little information about our ministry with those that were in 

attendance.  God blessed the trip, and we were thankful to have a part in getting Bro. Madden “back on the road” 

again.   

 

We were also blessed with one more church choosing to partner with us through monthly support in the month of 

November, as well as many more meetings scheduled for the coming months.   

 

Completed Projects 

 

‘Love for Lowell’ has come to a close and we were able to send well over 100 composition books, almost 100 

greeting cards, and help with the purchase of many shampoos, conditioners, and deodorants for the inmate’s stocking 

stuffers this Christmas.  Thank you all to everyone that was able to help!  

 

‘A Blessed Hope Christmas’ will also be coming to a close in the next few days.  We will be collecting and shipping 

those items to Alabama in the early part of December, so that they can arrive in time for Christmas.  We are excited to 

see how the Lord will use the gifts to encourage the hearts of the staff and the boys.  

 

Upcoming Projects 

 

We sent our ‘introduction letter’ to over 150 missionaries this past month.  We are excited about the few responses 

that have come in so far about needs.  There are many projects that we are praying about for the coming year.  Please 

pray with us that we will have the wisdom to discern where the Lord can best use the ministry that He has trusted to 

us. 

 

For the Great Commission, 

 

The Bingham Family 

November 2013 


